
 

 

19th November 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Auction of Promises - Bedtime Stories 
 
Congratulations! Your child’s class has won the bedtime stories lot from the PTA’s Auction of 
Promises. This will be taking place on Tuesday 4th December from 6:00pm – 6:45pm in 

2SH’s classroom. 
 
Your child will be picked up from the school office at 6:00pm and taken to the classroom. It is 

not necessary for parents to stay at school for the duration of the treat, but your child will need 
to be collected promptly from the school office at 6:45pm. 

 
The children will be offered a hot chocolate and biscuit as they arrive and then will get 
comfortable ready for some lovely stories read by Mrs Hickman and Miss Dyson. Please let us 

know of any allergies we need to be aware of. 
 
Please complete and return the attached slip to the office by Thursday 29th November to let 

us know if your child will be attending.   
 
Wear pyjamas and bring your favourite snuggly teddy! We are looking forward to seeing you 

and sharing some of our favourite stories! 
 
Kind regards,  

 
Natalie Hickman & Jen Dyson 
Year 2 Teacher & Year 1 Teacher 
________________________________________________________________________ 

Auction of Promises - Bedtime Stories 
 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________ Class: ________________ 

 
I give permission for my child to attend bedtime stories on 4th December   [  ] 
 

Please let us know if your child has any allergies:____________________________________ 
 

Signed : _______________________________________(Parent/Carer) Date: ____________ 


